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DOM Staff End-of-Year Luncheon in the UA Cancer Center’s Kiewit Auditorium – Dec. 8, 2017 

The UA Department of Medicine hosted its annual End-of-the-Year Staff Luncheon in Kiewit Auditorium the University 
of Arizona Cancer Center’s Leon Levy Building. The event was festive with lovely music and Chinese food. Yum! 
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Photos courtesy of David Mogollón, Communications Coordinator, UA Department of 
Medicine, (520) 626-1137 or dmogollon@deptofmed.arizona.edu  
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